

Robin Faye Lindeen Blakeley <rlindeen@corbett.k12.or.us>

Early Literacy Success School District Grant Y2Q2 Reporting Reviewed and Approved

1 message

Oregon Department of Education via Smartsheet <automation@app.smartsheet.com>Reply-To: Leah Thorp <leah.thorp@ode.oregon.gov>To: Robin Lindeen-Blakeley <rlindeen@corbett.k12.or.us>

Thu, Mar 27, 2025 at 9:35 AM



Early Literacy Success School District Grant Y2Q2 Reporting Reviewed and Approved

Dear Corbett SD 39

Thank you for submitting your Early Literacy Success School District Grant Y2Q2 Report for the 2024-25 school year. Our ODE team has reviewed your progress report and does not have any further questions. This email signifies the completion of your reporting requirements for Early Literacy Success School District Grant Y2Q2 reporting.

If you would like a copy of the report for your records you may download one by clicking the three dots next to your institution's name in the heading of the sheet that you wish to export, and selecting "Export" and save in your preferred format. This needs to be done separately for each reporting sheet.

Thank you for your continued partnership in implementing and reporting on Early Literacy Success School District Grant funding. If you have any additional questions, please contact your District Grant Manager or ODE.EII@ode.oregon.gov

Sincerely,

The Early Literacy Success School District Grant Team